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Sent: 13 November 2020 12:12

To: wastecomments
Subject: Deposit Return Scheme Feedback

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear DCCAE,

| sincerely welcome the introduction of the Deposit Return Scheme in Ireland.

I agree with the centralised model proposed.

| believe the depaosit per container should be 0.20¢ - 0.50c per container. The final chosen amount should be the
same for all containers to simplify communications and there should be an option when returning to donate to a

charity fund.

Best regards & be safe!

T @

The Compliance Team

The information contained in this email transmission is confidential and may be privileged. If you are not
the intended recipient, any use, dissemination, distribution, publication, or copying of the information
contained in this email is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please immediately
notify us by telephone at +353 91 420999 or email suppoit@ thecompliance.icum and delete the email from
your system. Thank you for your co-operation. The Compliance Team Ltd accepts no responsibility for
changes to or interception of this email after it was sent or for any damage to the recipient’s systems or data
caused by this message or its attachments.







